
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
By CFB Portal 

        February 23, 2022 
 
Anya Lehr 
Jennifer Gutierrez Transition 

 
Dear Anya Lehr: 
 

The 2021 Transition and Inauguration Entity of Jennifer Gutierrez (the “TIE”) has indicated 
that it has neither engaged in any activity nor opened a bank account, and it does not intend to do so. 
Based on the foregoing, the New York City Campaign Finance Board considers the TIE terminated. A 
response to this letter is not required.  
 
 Thank you for your cooperation throughout this process. 
 
        Sincerely, 

        
        Jennifer Lara 
        Analyst  
 
 
 
c: Jennifer Gutierrez 
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